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Dear Friends and Supporters,
We send you dear Ones another report from Sweden. Barbro and I, Roland, are busy preparing for 
the (possibly) last move Westward (final destination Titusville, Florida).  We want to be closer to 
you and the region we've spent close to a lifetime in, namely Latin America, in particular the 
Brazilian Amazon.  
You may recall our latest Newsletter explained,  briefly, how the Lord has helped us to be part of 
finishing the task of seeing Matthew 24:14 be a reality!  What a huge privilege it is, and has been 
to, together with YOU, be a vital part of what is occurring right NOW : young Indian missionaries 
penetrating the Brazilian Amazon with the GOOD NEWS of  Jesus to the still Unreached Tribes 
(Ethne/Ethnos), that have up until today, been 'UNREACHED'! THUS, soon and very soon 'the 
last of the nations (ethne) will have heard the Good News of Jesus', thus fulfilling Matthew 
24:14!!
These tribes don't have their language in written form, but they very likely have someone in the 
Tribe that speak the trade language (Portuguese), which 'our' missionaries speak and will use to 
'preach the Good News' to them.
Barbro and I will soon (after we have moved to Florida) travel to Sao Paulo, Brazil, and "pass the 
BATON" to the Body of Christ there. We have the contacts and feel that now is the time for the 
Body there to 'interceed' for the young missionaries that right now ARE DELIVERING THE 
GOOD NEWS TO THE LAST NATIONS !!  

We sure look forward to meeting you in person again!!  I 
mean before the rapture!!  
Thank YOU again for your prayers and financial help!  
You have been, and are the most vital link in this 'chain', to 
get the Gospel to 'the ends of the world', together with you, 
we praise Jesus Who made all of this a reality!
Lovingly,
Barbro & Roland and all of us in Mercy Air International


